
Presentation to Hazelwood School Board
regarding investigation of radioactive materials on 

public school properties.



US Army Corps of Engineers 
FUSRAP - St. Louis District 

REPORT FOR CALENDAR YEAR 2017



2018: FUSRAP telling parent they would have to pay a potential large price tag 
to receive information about testing for radioactive bomb waste at their child’s 

school.



2021: FUSRAP telling parent they would 
have to submit a FOIA to receive 

information about testing for radioactive 
bomb waste at their child’s school.



January 27, 2022



February 7, 2022



February 14, 2022



Map to the left was included in my FOIA request, 
whereas the Map above was discovered buried in a link 
in the Q&A transcript from FUSRAP’s November 2021 
Virtual Open House. Please note the omitted sample 

results on the map to the left.



Right of Entry to the 
Learning Place



Right of Entry to 
Arrowpoint Elementary 

School



MSD work on Jana Property








